Riley, Kate

From: Jby

Sent: Sunday, December 15, 2019 1235 PM
To: City Manager: Peterson, Lisa; Riley, Kate
Cc A Robbart

Subject: Tobin Project

| have lived on Vassal Lane for 40+ years. | abut the Tobin School. | support much of what Ann Robbart stated in her
recent email summarizing concerns. ltem D below especially resonates with me. The Fresh Pond Parkway side of the lot
has O residential abutters, while Alpine Street is 100% residential. Focusing the development and bus traffic on Alpine is
a bad idea for abutters.

D) Developing the best transportation system to all schools as well as within the neighborhood.

A azmaller footprint, even if taller, placed nearest the corner by Fresh Pond Parlooay and Vassal Lane will preserve as
much of the playgrounds and fields as possible, it also can mean less hazardous waste disturbed, and will affect abutters,
including those on Vassal, the lzast. Please alse limit car traffic as much as pessible — viz, please do not add an access
road behind Alpine 3t and do not create more drop-off and pick-up spots without ...

Thank You foryour consider ation

Jay Yesselman

Sent from ny iPad



